
Chapel Trail Elementary 
19595 Taft Street 

Pembroke Pines, FL 33029 
General Meeting 

December 4, 2018 
 

1. Call to Order- meeting called to order at 7:36 a.m.  Quorum has been met. 
2. Principal  Welcome- Ms. Suarez 
3.  Principal’s report 

 Harvest Drive was amazing 
 Shade is being built. 
 Students can go outside for recess. 

Field Day- some dates were changed. 
New Business 

 Air equipment is being bought for the school. 
 Handicapped parking in the front coming soon. 
 There will be a fence built in the bus loop. 
 We are in need of two buzzers for the front office. 
 BSA testing coming up online- even though FSA is paper based. 

Presentation 

4.   FSA Camp- 2 days of math and 1 day of reading 3-5. 
   

Announcement 
No SAC meeting in January.  Next meeting February 5, 2019. 
 
Meeting adjourned 7:56 a.m. 

 

 

 

 


